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Special Year-End Note 
From the Executive Director 

Dear Ebony, 

You could say that the AMCP Foundation is research-oriented and patient-centered. You could tell a 
colleague that we focus on introducing student pharmacists to managed care careers. All of that is 
true! But I hope you would also agree that your AMCP Foundation is responsive to your feedback.  

In 2017, our Research Symposium expanded through a joint call for abstracts with JMCP and a recap 
webinar. We added a new internship and increased the number of Sunrise Yoga classes. It's now easier 
to participate in our charity sock drive at AMCP meetings because you can help families in need 
through our online wish list. We expand existing programs and pilot new initiatives because you help 
us identify needs within managed care pharmacy.  

You also help us develop resources to act on opportunities. Even with tax reform upon us, charitable 
contributions will continue to provide this organization crucial financial support and sustainability. 775 
AMCP members and managed care pharmacy professionals agree, as they've already donated to the 
AMCP Foundation this year. It's not too late to stand with these pharmacists and health care leaders. If 
you haven't already, please give today! 

To each of those donors and our funding partners, to the Trustees and volunteers, AMCP and 
Foundation staff, interns and attendees, awardees and readers... Thank you for making 2017 our best 
year yet! 
  

 
  
Gratefully, 

 

Paula J. Eichenbrenner, CAE 

P.S. Start 2018 off right by sharing your feedback. Speaking with members and donors helps me 
immensely in my work, so never hesitate to dial me directly: 703-684-2605. Happy New Year! 
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